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MEMORANDUM 
 
October 28, 2020 

 
 

To:    Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I 
        Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District II 
        Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District III 
        Karl Banks, Supervisor, District IV 

   Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V 
 

From:  Tim Bryan, P.E. 
        County Engineer  
 

Re:    Modification of Contract for Design and Construction Administration Services 
   MCEDA Madison Mega Site Utility Infrastructure in Support of Project Pine 

 
 
The Engineering Department requests that the Board approve the modified design contract for Civil 
Link reducing the fees from $751,239.00 down to $660,607.50.  This contract was originally approved 
on August 3, 2020.  It needs to be reduced as there were some fees on the original contract outside of 
the amounts MDA agreed to reimburse.  














